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Dear Friends and Colleagues,

Hope you're doing well! We're thrilled to invite you to the Leadership of the Heart Programme Taster
Session happening on the 17th of August. This online event is all about inspiring and empowering young
women aged 18-40 who are interested in compassionate and empathetic leadership.

Get ready for an afternoon packed with engaging talks, interactive workshops, and the chance to connect
with amazing, like minded individuals. Join us as we dive into the power of leading with your heart and
how it can bring positive change to your personal and professional life.

This taster session is designed to give you a sneak
peek into our leadership programme and ignite
your passion for possibly becoming a presenter in
the future. Plus, we're excited to offer a 8 limited
spaces for Presenters Training session on the 31st
of August. If you're keen on taking the next step
toward becoming a presenter, just register through
this link: www ,eventbrite,com/e/leadership-of-the-
heart-taster-session-tickets-935825036877?aff=oddtdtcreator

We believe that leadership fueled by empathy, kindness, and authenticity has the power to make a real
impact. Are you ready to lead with your heart and inspire others to do the same?

We can't wait to have you join us at the Leadership of the Heart Programme Taster Session on the 17th of
August. Let's embark on this journey of growth, empowerment, and heartfelt leadership together.

Looking forward to seeing you there!
Warm regards,
Tanya Chandler, Ena Softic, Sharon Kabubi, Kefilwe Lebepe and Erica Pina

Leadership of the Heart Programme Organising Team









